
 

Merimbula Public School 
Term 2 Information Flyer 

There are a lot of activities coming up in the next two weeks. With our Newsletter not coming home until next Tuesday, here are some ‘save the 
dates’ and information posts that have been shared on our Facebook page! 

Bega High School 
Parent Information Night 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten Playschool Excursion 

 
Notes and money are due by next Friday or places will be 

offered to Year 1 students. 

Stage 2 Ski Excursion Information Session 
Stage 2 students have been invited to attend an excursion to 
the snow! Information about the excursion will be shared and 
questions will be answered next Monday evening from 5.30-
6.30pm in the Year 3 classrooms. 

 
 

 

P&C Meeting – Monday, May 7 (Next week!) 
 

Our next P&C Meeting will be held in the school 
Staffroom from 6.30-8pm. We hope to see you 
there! New faces are always welcome! 
Come and find out about our school, upcoming 
events and give feedback on school programs 
and initiatives. 

Eden Marine High School 
Parent Information Night 

 

 

 

 

Stage 2 Boomerang Bag Project 
 

 
Stage 2 students have been asked to bring 
in an old pillow case to be used when 
making their Boomerang Bags in Weeks 2 
and 3 this term. 

 

 

 
Fact Sheets 

Check out the many literacy and 
numeracy fact sheets on our web site 
(under Handouts) to see some different 
ways you can help your child with their 
learning at home! We also have other 
useful information flyers for parents/ 
carers! 



 

Merimbula Public School Mini Fete - Friday May 4 (This Friday!) 
Our Mini Fete is run by our Year 5 and 6 students as both a mathematics/problem solving activity (for all grades) as well as a fundraiser for 
the Year 5 and Year 6 excursions. Thank you for supporting this event! Please remind your child to bring a labelled wallet/envelope for their 
money. It is also a mufti day. Students are encouraged to bring a spare change of clothes as there are water activities. Please let your child’s 
classroom teacher know if there are any activities which you would prefer your child to not be part of. Please also tell your child if there is any 
activity you would like him/her to avoid.  
 

Here are some of the showbags we have on offer! They are $6.50 each or three for $18. A bargain as they are normally sold for $10+ at the 
Royal Easter Show. Parents/carers are welcome to attend. Students usually bring around $10-$20 to spend. Check out our Facebook page or 
website for the notes that went home at the end of last term detailing all of the fun activities on offer (eg: jumping castle, spin art creations, 
guessing competitions, dunking tank, sausage sizzle and more!)  

 

        

        
 

 


